
Consider approval of a letter of support for Rich Sena's continued election as Region 20’s 
Representative on the TASB Board of Directors 

July 31, 2025 

 

1.  Board Goals : 
DOMAIN 1: High Quality Curriculum and Effective Instruction 
DOMAIN 2:  Effective, Well Supported Staff 
DOMAIN 3:  Positive School Culture; Safety and Security 
DOMAIN 4: Alignment of Financial Well Being With Student Achievement 
 

2. Background: 
Rich Sena has served as a board of trustee since May 2014. During that time, he has attended 
every TASB SLI convention and completed Leadership TASB during the 2019-20 school year. 
He had the opportunity to visit districts across our great state and see the many wonderful things 
being accomplished for Texas’ 5.4 million public school students. Along with other trustees from 
Boerne, he has participated in numerous presentations and workshops at various SLI and 
TASA/TASB sessions.  One of his priorities as a trustee has been to be heavily engaged in 
legislative activities and develop strong relationships with our legislators. He has worked with 
the other Region 20 TASB directors to promote increased involvement of our school districts. 
Region 20 had the second highest participation rate in the state during the last Delegate 
Assembly and also saw a significant increase in the response rate to the 2025 TASB member 
survey. 
 
3.  Process: 
Mr. Sena kindly requests that our district consider providing a letter of support.  

 4.  Fiscal Impact: 
     None  
   
5.  Recommendation:  
     I Recommend board approval of a letter of support for Rich Sena’s continued election as    
     Region 20’s TASB Board of Directors Representative 

  
6.  Action Required:  
     Board approval  

7.  Contact Person:  
     Ashley Chohlis 

 


